LETTER OF UNDERSTANDING
BETWEEN
COUNTY OF SACRAMENTO
AND
TEAMSTERS, LOCAL 150

REPRESENTING EMPLOYEES IN THE
GENERAL SUPERVISORY UNIT

The County and Union agree that new monies in the new 2022-2025 agreement shall
retro back to June 19, 2022 as applicable except as otherwise specifically provided

and/or expressly stated.
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amsa De Leon Alan Daurie
Labor Relations Officer Chief Negotiator
County of Sacramento Teamsters, Local 150




